
Videotaping 
Although MCCGA does not prohibit videotaping 
a unit performance any longer at our festivals, 
there are a few reminders that need to be sent 
out as we had a couple of issues at previous 
festivals. Please share these with your 
spectators to avoid any further issues. 

1. You may only video your own unit's 
performance. You cannot video another unit or 
the entire festival. 

2. Tripods are NOT allowed. This takes up too 
much space in the stands and seating is already 
at a premium. 

3. Recording should not obstruct the view of 
spectators around you. 

Also please keep in mind that there are copyright 
laws in place and MCCGA is not responsible for 
any citations or fines that may be issued to a unit 
or individual for posting a performance on Social 
Media platforms. The unit and/or person posting 
assumes all risk. Thank you MCCGA 

 


